
Two more recruits join CMPD
On Monday April 4, Costa Mesa Police Department leadership
attended the Class No. 219 graduation ceremonies at the Orange
County Sheriff’s Regional Training Academy to welcome two new
officers to the department.

“We want to extend a big welcome to new officers Candyce
McMorris and Jason Santos,” Police Chief Rob Sharpnack said.
“We are thrilled to have them join our team, and we look
forward to these individuals making big contributions to the
department and the community for years to come.”

Graduates McMorris and Santos both received awards for their
academy achievements.

McMorris  was  presented  with  the  Outstanding  Practical
Application Skills Award and Santos received the Outstanding
Physical Training Award.

The officers are part of a major recruitment effort led by the

https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/two-more-recruits-join-the-costa-mesa-police-department/
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=302
http://ocsd.org/divisions/prof/training
http://ocsd.org/divisions/prof/training
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=969


department that has seen approximately 40 new officers hired
over the course of two years and more on the way.

“This is further proof that we are a department on the rise,”
Chief Sharpnack said. “Costa Mesa is a prime destination for
the best and brightest officers in the county and we are proud
of that hard-earned reputation.”


